Jacgueline Kellx

From: Jacqueline Kelly

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 2:19 PM
To: mstavola@wichitaeagle.com
Subject: RE: About sign in yard removal
Mr. Stavola,

The City of Bel Aire Code Enforcement sends letters to property owners about signs when they are in the public right of
way, poorly maintained or do not have a proper permit- regardless of the content of the signs. Temporary signs are
required to have a permit. Property owners can contact the City Planning and Zoning department to obtain a temporary
sign permit to display these “Save a Life, Wear a Mask” yard signs by going to http://www.belaireks.org/180/Building-
Zoning or calling 316-744-2451. Signs are regulated to maintain aesthetics, sight lines, and prevent clutter throughout
the City.

Respectfully,

Jaci

Jacqueline Kelly

City Attorney

City of Bel Aire

7651 East Central Park Ave.
Bel Aire, KS 67226

Phone: 316-744-2451 Ext 103
Fax: 316-744-3739

Cityof

Bel Aire

From: Stephanie Kowaleski

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 12:18 PM

To: Jacqueline Kelly <JKelly@belaireks.gov>
Subject: Fwd: About sign in yard removal

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:



From: "Stavola, Michael" <mstavola@wichitacagle.com>
Date: January 8, 2021 at 11:56:14 AM CST

To: code@belaireks.gov

Subject: About sign in yard removal

Hello,

I work with The Wichita Eagle. I was forwarded a copy of a letter someone received about
having to remove a yard sign that said: "Safe a Life. Wear a Mask."

I have attached a copy of the letter.

Can you tell me why it has to be removed and point me to what city code it violated?
Thank you,

Michael Stavola



